
 

Medford City Council 
Medford, Massachusetts 

 
MEETING DATE  SPONSORED BY 

February 20, 2024   
 

 
  
AGENDA ITEM 

24-040 - Election Warrant - March 5, 2024 Presidential Preferential Primary 
  
FULL TEXT AND DESCRIPTION 

Dear Mr. City Clerk, Adam Hurtubise,  
 
I am writing on behalf of the Election Commission to request the attached City Election Warrant be 
included in the council's package for the upcoming council meeting. To this end, we require to seek 
the council's signature on the Election Warrant to proceed with the necessary preparations for the 
upcoming election on March 5, 2024, for which a call to election has been already presented to the 
council body. 
 
We kindly request your assistance in expediting the inclusion of this document in the council's 
package for the next council meeting, scheduled for February 20, 2024. We, election 
commissioners, will be in the Council Chamber on the night of the meeting should there is any 
need. Signing the warrant by the council will enable us to adhere to the required timelines and 
ensure a smooth election process. 
 
If there are any additional steps or forms that need to be completed, please let us know, and we 
will promptly provide the necessary information or documentation. We understand the council's 
busy schedule and greatly appreciate your support in this matter. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. We look forward to receiving confirmation of the 
inclusion of the Election Warrant in the council's package for the next council meeting. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Henry Milorin 
Chair, Medford Election Commission 
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